
Brief von Anna Bacchia, der Initiatorin von One Earth Choir an die 

OrganisatorInnen des „Welt-Singtreffens“ in Bern und an StimmVolk Bern 
 

 

Dear Lydia, 

dear Erika, 

dear Annette, 

dear Adrian 

dear Participants from Berne,  

 

thank you for the wonderful images you sent us, and for the fantastic video: thank you, 

Adrian, for your grand work and gift -  

And most of all please receive my warmest Gratitude for your Participation in One Earth 

Choir, for your great organization, rehearsals and Spirit of Singing and of Symphony -  

 

I am honored that so many people from the capital of Switzerland chose to participate to the 

grand Choir of the Earth, and have offered their voices, their enthusiasm, their Music, their 

Heart to this Human Event -  

I am deeply grateful for this to you all, to all the persons of the Stimmvolk, and the other 

persons who have joined the Music  -  

It has been a great Gift to the whole Choir of the Earth -  

 

Warmest regards, 

Anna Bacchia  

 

Anna Bacchia 

One Earth Choir Project Author  

Center for ÌNIN Holographic Evolving founder - Lugano, Switzerland  

International Institute of Acoustics and Vibration member, Auburn, Alabama 

Assoc. Ital Scienze Cognitive member, Roma University Italia 

Assoc. Ital Scienze della Voce member, Padova University Italia 

Hindo Vedic Psychology Bachelor Degree, Florida Vedic College  

'Bioresonance Voice and Interrelation' Teacher, S.Mu.M. Lugano CH 

 

 

bacchiastudio@vocalsound.org 

www.annabacchia.net 

www.holographicevolving.net 

www.OneEarthChoir.net 

+41 - 79 - 733.91.33 
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